
Reception ‘Spring 2’ 

 

                                                    English  

 

This half term we will be reading lots of new story 

books including ‘Supertato’ and ’Whatever Next’. We 

will be learning to retell the stories  

will be also be focusing on writing short captions and 

sentences; the children will be encouraged to use 

‘Fred Fingers’ to sound out the words they want to 

write. We will also have a focus on oracy, where we will be encour-

aging children to speak in full sentences and to listen to their talk 

partner. 

                               The World 

 

This half term we will be learning all about  

Space and the Kings and Queens. We will also 

be taking a trip to Skipton Castle!   

 

      Home Reading 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Children take home two new 

reading books each week ;a 

book that they can read on 

their own and a library book. 

Please take the time to read 

with your child everyday at 

home. Please also make sure 

that your child brings their 

book bag and book every-

day.  

             Maths 

  

In maths this half term we will be focusing on 

number bonds to 6,7,and 8 - all of the different 

ways that numbers to 8 can be made. We will 

also be looking at 1 more than and 1 less than 

numbers to 8. You can practice this with your 

child at home; “Can you find 8 leaves? Can 

you find one more?”   


